Meeting Notes 1/23/18
Juniata College

Wellness Committee

January 23, 2018; 11am
Founders 3rd floor lounge
Committee Members Present:

Bethany Sheffield
Cady Kyle  



Steph Turner
Penny Hooper Conway
Kerry Harper



Old Business

Blood Pressure Screenings – J.C. Blair Pinnacle will be back to provide BP screenings for the spring semester. Dates are: January 24, February 7, February 21, March 7, March 21, April 4, April 18, May 2, and May 16, all in Von Liebig Lobby. We discussed social media notices for the first screening, and Bethany said she would ask Jim to have his BP checked and tweet about the screening. There was discussion about what the cost would be to purchase a permanent BP station similar to what is found in pharmacies and grocery stores. Cady said she would look into this.
Lunch and Learn (January)- Next L& L is scheduled for Monday, January 29 in the Sill Boardroom. While we had originally discussed a session on Radon detection for NHO Calendar event, we were not able to secure a speaker. Because of the flu being so prevalent this year, we invited Bethany Brown, J.C. Blair’s Infection Control Coordinator to speak about flu symptoms and prevention. This is a brown bag lunch and learn. The Health & Wellness Center currently has 35 flu shots still available. We will announce this at the L&L, and provide assistance to run another announcement that there are still shots available. Finally we talked about beginning to invite students to all L&Ls. 
Lunch and Learn (February)-Jody Althouse will talk to Faculty and Staff on February 21 about Teen Dating Violence. This session is in alignment with the NHO Calendar. Lunch will be provided for this session.
Weight Watchers – Steph reported that approximately 17 people participated in the survey. Overall results indicated that Thursdays at noon are the best time. Weight Watchers is changing the format for the meetings somewhat; they will be more structured than with the “Go With The Flow” model that was recently offered. We need 15 participants to hold the session. There will be a registration session on Thursday, January 25, and if we get enough participants, we will beginning on Thursday, Feb 1. This will be a 13 week session. 
Pilates – Eve Laidacker will be teaching Pilates in the Movement Studio on Mondays at noon beginning on February 5. Eve plans to offer the sessions for free and suggests bringing a matt and towel. She will have waivers available for participants to sign. 
Cycling Class – Shya will start classes again in February. She is going to see how attendance goes and plan it on a month to month basis. The bikes were oiled which has helped somewhat. 
Yoga-Jen Streb will resume teaching classes on Thursday’s at noon in the Movement Studio. $5/class for Faculty & Staff and $4 for students. 

Massage on Campus- Massage Therapy will be moved to an empty office in Ellis Hall. Cady will show Chrystal Spayd the space and we will run an announcement about costs and scheduling as soon as she is all set to start. Cady will also submit a work order to have the massage equipment moved from the Health & Wellness Center down to Ellis. 
Financial Wellness– Val arranged space for a TIAA webinar: Charting Your Course, A Financial Guide for Women. This will take place in Rockwell on February 14th at 3pm. Preregistration will be required; Val will run the announcement. TIAA participants can log in on their own and view these at any time, but we are offering the space for folks who would like to view it on campus with others. 
New Business

Wellness Strategic Plan, Next Steps– We need to invite new members (including student reps) to participate in the committee. Cady will reach out to make those requests. Because our plan runs through 2018, we need to begin planning now for upcoming years. This process will be coupled with Wellness Budget prep which will be done a little differently this year. Cady will reach out to group to schedule a separate work session so that we may begin this work. 

Dashboard- The group also reviewed information Andrea provided and discussed the possibility of adding a wellness certificate program similar the PEACE Certificate or creating a wellness pledge program. It was suggested there may be potential for a health communications student to serve as an intern working on this project, since our Juniata Associate is unavailable this semester due to studying abroad. 
The next meeting will be held Tuesday, February 27 at 11am in the World Languages Seminar Room, 2nd Floor, Oller Hall.
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